November 4, 2015 Alaska ENA State Council Meeting Minutes
Meeting was called to order by President Jeanne Molitor RN at 7:30 pm on July 16, 2015.  

	Attended
	Position
	Name
	

	X
	President
	Jeanne Molitor
	

	
	Secretary
	Jodi Tansky
	

	X
	Treasurer
	Sue Metcalf
	

	
	Patty Williams
	Board Member
	

	
	Stephanie Wade
	Board Member
	

	
	Heather Whorton
	Board Member
	

	
	Deena Brecher
	National ENA Liaison
	

	
	Alicefay Gibson
	ENPC State Chairperson
	

	
	Stacey Sever
	TNCC State Chairperson
	


· A quorum was not present.

· Sue reports we have 35 signed up for the CEN course and21 for the AK State Conference at this point. I suspect more will trickle in. We will need help with registration for both conferences. Who is coming? I know Heather Whorton and Alicefay Gibson are coming. Anyone else? Jeanne feels that board members and State chairs should not have to pay because of the time they give to our organization. Thoughts? We have an AK ENA banner that got torn at its first conference several years ago. Jeanne will go to Kinko’s and have a new one made out of the conference expenses.
· ANMC is bringing up a TCAR and PCAR course. Angeline Washington at ANMC has attended one and spoke to Jeanne about this. This sounds very exciting and something we might think about bringing up. Jeanne wants to attend the ANMC course if possible. The cost is $250 for a two day course, no testing. Go to http://tcarprograms.org/
This course sounds like a good program for the rural areas and for the urban areas as well. We should look into this. Send me feedback about this.

· We need an agenda for the AK ENA meeting that will beheld after the second day of the CEN review. Meeting starts at 6:00 pm. BP Energy Center policy states we can bring in less than $50 worth of food. We will have water left from the day event and Jeanne wants to bring in pizzas (probably 3) even though a big turnout is not expected. Last meeting we had, 1 person showed up. The Easy IO is coming to do a ½ hour presentation. Deena Brecher will be there as well. Sue will come up with some thoughts about an agenda. One thought was to have a treasurer’s report and discuss how we get our money. Please send feedback.
· Jeanne wants to make some appointments at the end of the year for State Chairs. Nicole Price will be the new ENPC State Chairperson and Jeanne Molitor will become the TNCC State Chairperson. Jeanne has spoken with both Alicefay and Stacey. Changes in jobs and personal lives have contributed to these changes. Also, Jeanne has a pulse on the State ENPC/TNCC faculty and can keep tabs on this as this is our money source. Jeanne tries to keep an eye on the instructors so that if they are about to expire she can try and plug them into a course to keep them from expiring.

· We need to start working on the 2016 budget and if we plan on having meetings we should budget money for some food/refreshments.

· Jeanne is working on getting us in compliance with the standards for ENA organizations and is working on inserting policies into our bylaws. Jeanne is also working on the liability insurance that she pretty much forgot about and dropped the ball……..

· We will have a teleconference in December to go over the bylaws. The new board will be invited and they can help make changes.
Meeting adjourned at 8:20pm.

Minutes approved by Sue Metcalf and Patty Williams
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